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The following is some of upcoming outings, events and meetings planned by the Garden Club of 
Teaneck during 2013:   

When Where Time Topic Given By Type 
February 14th Rodda Center 7:30–9pm New Plants for 2013 Chris Rubino, 

Monrova 
Club Meeting 

March 6th Philadelphia 
Flower Show 

All Day Flower Show (See 
Note Below) 

Garden Club Club Outing 

March 14th Rodda Center 7:30–9pm Soil, and its 
importance 

Joe Papa Club Meeting 

April 11th Rodda Center 7:30–9pm Good Back Health 
While Gardening 

Dr. Peter Wohl Club Meeting 

May 4
th

 – 12
th

 Greenhouse 9am–3pm Club Plant Sale Garden Club Plant Sale 
May 9th Rodda Center 7:30–9pm Weather and Your 

Garden 
Garrett Wilk Club Meeting 

 The next Greenhouse Committee meeting will be held at the Greenhouse on Saturday, February 2nd, at 
10:00 am. 
 
Philadelphia Flower Show  
We will be going to the Philadelphia Flower Show on Wednesday, March 6, 2013.
The cost per person is $60.00. 
 

Upcoming Events   
From Robyn Lowenthal comes the following are events in our area:  

1. The Northeast Organic Farming Association of NJ Winter Conference held in Lincroft, NJ on 
January 26 and 27: http://www.nofanj.org/home 

2. The2013 Community Garden Conference at the Frelinghuysen Arboretum:  
www.arbotetumfriends.org.  Click on events and scroll down to March 2, 2013. 

3. The Horticultural Therapy Program at Bergen Regional Medical Center will be holding their 
annual Valentines Day Plant Sale on Thursday, February 14 from 10:30 - 4:00. Included in the 
sale will be annuals, succulents, and other houseplants propagated and cared for by the 
residents of the Long Term Care unit in the hospital. Prices are excellent and all proceeds go to 
the Hort Therapy Program. 

 

Final Word  
Attached please find the 2013 Garden Club of Teaneck Membership List and some of the pictures from 
the 2012 Holiday Party.  Happy New Year to everyone.  Marty Steeil 

http://www.nofanj.org/home
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